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Stantonfields Pre-School
C/o Wood End First School, Redbridge
Stantonbury, Milton Keynes MK14 6BB
stantonfieldspreschool@googlemail.com
Tel: 01908 322304
Thursday 8th November 2018

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to announce that we can now let you know more details about the Pre-school relocation. We will be moving from our current location of Wood End School following the last day of this term, Thursday 20th December 2018 and have been fortunate to be warmly welcomed by Great Linford Primary School from Monday 7th January 2019.

Due to the smaller size of our new classroom we will be reducing the number of children that we can take and our afternoon session time will be changing slightly;
· our morning session will remain the same, from 9am-12pm 
· our all-day session will remain the same, from 9am-3pm
· our 2 and a half day week, Monday and Tuesday 9am -3pm and Wednesday 9am-12pm or Wednesday 12-3pm and Thursday and Friday 9am-12pm will be available if there is sufficient demand.
· our afternoon session will change to 12pm-3pm with children bringing a packed lunch with them. 
· we understand the importance of breakfast club and after school club for parents and will be working with the school to ensure that this will be available for our children. 

Unfortunately, we have had to make a very difficult decision to make a number of staff members redundant at the end of this term due to this downsize.

As previously discussed with you and to ensure a smooth transition for our children, parents and staff you do have the choice of moving your child to our new location at Great Linford Primary School or to accept a place at Wood End Pre-school. More information will be sent out to you as this relocation progresses, if you have any questions or concerns please come and speak to Angela who will be happy to help.

We have attached a sheet overleaf for you to complete so that we can get an idea of parent’s wishes. Please note that this is not a final decision from yourselves as we are aware that as parents you may want to gather further information and take time to reach the right decision for your child’s individual needs.

Again, we thank you for your support during this time.

Many Thanks


Ann Lacey 			and                  Angela Parsons
Chair of Committee        			Pre-school Manager.
Registered Charity Number 1028014.
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Stantonfields Pre-school Relocation.


Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………………………………………………..


I am interested/would like my child to move to the Pre-school’s new location at Great Linford Primary School.

I would like my child to attend:


Morning sessions, Monday to Fridays – 9am-12pm


Afternoon sessions, Monday to Friday- 12pm-3pm

All-day sessions, Monday to Friday 9am-3pm.


Our 2 and a half day week, Monday, Tuesday 9am -3pm

and Wednesday 9am-12pm or Wednesday 12-3pm and
Thursday, Friday 9am-12pm 

I would like my child to remain at Wood End Pre-school

when Stantonfields Pre-school relocates.

	
Please return to Pre-school by Monday 19th November 2018.
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